
Acknowledge Receipt of this Addendum on the Response Form (Appendix B) Page 1 of 1 

 
Procurement Department Bid Office 

225 N. Pearl St. 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 

April 7, 2025 
 
ADDENDUM NUMBER: One (1)  

TITLE: 1411968050 (IFB) Fiber Optic Ground Wire (OPGW) for Fulton Cut Replacement  

RESPONSE DUE DATE: April 11, 2025  

TIME OF RECEIPT: 12:00 PM  

TIME OF OPENING: 2:00 PM  

THIS ADDENDUM IS FOR THE PURPOSE OF MAKING THE FOLLOWING CHANGES OR 
CLARIFICATIONS: 
 

1. Question: This appears to be the same requirement that was included in IFB 1411937846.  Please 
confirm IFB 1411968050 replaces the aforementioned IFB. 
 
Answer: The intent is upon a successful completion of this new solicitation; JEA will be cancelling / 
rescinding the previous bid for solicitation 1411937846. This new solicitation, 1411968050, has some 
corrections that became evident after the original bid’s submittals were received. Specifically, we are 
requesting that bidders provide a lead-time for delivery. We are also requesting that bidders quote a very 
specific AFL cable due to properties that we believe match our project best. 
 

2. Question: It appears that the previously approved manufactures have been eliminated from consideration 
and this is now Sole Sourced to AFL. Please confirm. 
 
Answer: We are seeking bids from packagers that are to provide a very specific AFL AlumaCore Optical 
Ground wire specification DNO-13101. 
 


